
Reta Caldwell Youth Environmental Award 

Sponsored by Oro-Medonte Horticultural Society 

$100 to be awarded annually to either a Youth Group or a Horticultural Society/Club creating a 

Youth Environmental project/event.   

The project can be activities such as: 
· School Garden
· Start-up for a new youth program (not a youth group)
· Having a speaker at a school geared to school-aged youth or special event, on an

environmental theme
· Building a bee house, purchasing butterfly larvae, praying mantis hatching, etc.

*Not limited to these items.

The project must have an environmental and youth focus. 

1. Applications must be received by Sept 1, 2022

2. Must submit; project photos and completion details by Nov 1, 2022 (year of winning)
for article in OHA publication (Trillium/Youth newsletter)

3. Societies may not win this award 2 years in succession (even with a different project)

4. Send application to Youth Chair at:
303 Morrison Dr  

 Caledonia On 
 N3W1A2 
 Email: youth@gardenontario.org 




